
Working with an  Interpreter:  

Improving Communication with Parents of Limited English 

 

 

 

 

Presented by  Mid-West RBERN 

There are more than 5,000 English Language Learners in the Mid-West RBERN   

region, a number that continues to grow.  Second generation  children who speak 

English may have parents who do not, so ensuring meaningful access to their      

children’s schools is beneficial for students and their parents, and it is also the law.   

During this free workshop participants will learn strategies for communicating with         

interpreters, will see good examples and examples of  what not to do when      

communicating thru an interpreter, and will examine professional ethics that      

interpreters should follow.  Tips on how to work with interpreters/translators 

when needed for State Assessments will also be shared. 

 

Please register by October 9th, 2018 on MY LEARNING PLAN 

Questions? Contact Ellen Coey Paz at (585) 352-2797 or 

epaz@monroe2boces.org 

Wednesday, October 10, 2018 

3:00pm—5:30pm 

 

Brighton CSD District Office Building 

2035 Monroe Avenue 

Brighton, NY 14618 

The Alumni Room 

FOR  ADMINISTRATORS, CR PART 154 COORDINATORS, CSC CHAIRS    

TEACHERS AND INTERPRETERS 

https://www.mylearningplan.com/webreg/catalog.asp?D=18636&M=&Term=&btn_View=Search&INT_PROGRAMID=71004&StartDate=12%2F05%2F2016&EndDate=05%2F31%2F2018&Page=1

